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John, 
 
Attached is the draft report from BNL summarizing their review of the Level 1/LERF PRA 
standard for consistency.  This work was performed under Agreement Number NRC-HQ-25-14-
D-0002; Task Order Number NRC-HQ-60-16-T-0005.  A detailed review of this report has not 
been performed, and therefore, does not represent an agency position (i.e., we do not agree or 
disagree with the findings in this report).  
 
This report is being placed into ADAMS and will be made publicly available so that it can be 
used to support the ASME/ANS PRA standards effort in revising ASME/ANS SA-Rb-2013 for 
the new edition. 
 
Tks, mary 
 
Mary Drouin                        
Senior Program Manager/Advisor                          
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission                        
MS T10A12 
Washington, D.C.  20555                                          
(301) 415-2091 (phone)                                           
(301) 415-6671 (fax) 
mary.drouin@nrc.gov 
 
 


